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Connecticut Now Has Patent Litigation Rules
Jonathan Tropp authored an October 25 article for the Connecticut Law Tribune on the approval of a uniform Standing Order 
in Patent Cases by the District of Connecticut. He writes: "Though not yet universally adopted in this district, the approval of a 
form of Standing Order in Patent Cases represents the recognition that patent cases have unique planning needs and a 
substantial step towards the goal of more efficiently disposing of these often complex cases."

The full article can be found here.
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